
EAGLE VILLAGE AERIE #3171 FEBRUARY 2018 

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE  

GRAND AERIEMEMBERSHIP DEPT. 

RENEW EARLY AND YOU COULD WIN BIG!   

Every Eagle whose membership is paid through 2018-

19 by March 26,2018, will be entered for one of ten 

$100 prizes to be awarded by the Grand Membership 

Department. Five Aerie and Five Auxiliary winners will 

be selected on April 1, 2018 and announced on 

foe.com 

Please pray for the safety of our troops and 

our veterans wherever they may be.   Keep 

them in your thoughts and prayers. 

ATTENTION!  ATTENTION!  

All Eagle and Auxiliary members dues are due by MAY 31st.  

This is all members, Aerie and Auxiliary.   

If your dues are not paid by June 30 , you will dropped by the 

Grand Aerie as a member.  This is per the Grand Aerie bylaws 

as of July 1, 2017.    There is no longer the 3 month Grace peri-

od.  The secretaries of the Aerie and Auxiliary have no control 

over this.  The Grand Aerie has taken control of that aspect of 

the membership.   

It is highly suggested  if you go North during the summer, you 

pay your dues before you leave.    Any questions, please check  

with you  secretary at the club. 

 

 

If  you want to keep up to date with our club, 

check us out on Facebook at aerie 3171  or our 

webpage at  www. foeaerie3171.com 

We try to keep the pages updated as soon as 

things happen.  Check it out! 

Sunshine Bingo Poker Run 

The weather was great for the 2nd annual Sun-

shine Bingo Poker Run.  Hope all that participat-

ed had a great time and money was made for a 

Veteran Charity.  Hipeye and Claudia will post 

the results later or in the next newsletter. 

ATTENTION AUXILIARY MEMBERS: 

The by-laws committee will be setting for 

both January Meetings (Jan. 9th and 23rd, 

plus the  first meeting in February (Feb. 

13th).  If any member  have anything new to 

SUPERBOWL PARTY 

Check down  at the club for more details.   

Gametime is 6:30 pm.  Bring snacks to share. 

IMPORTANT:  REGULAR SUNDAY ACTIVITIES 

WILL  STILL PROCEED AS USUAL.  WE’RE JUST 

ADDING THE SUPERBOWL  AS ANOTHER FUNC-

TION.  COME DOWN AND ROUTE YOUR FA-

VORITE TEAM TO VICTORY. 

THE EAGLE LIBRARY 

The Eagle Library is in need of more shelving.  If any 

member or anyone you know 

has bookshelfs they no longer 

use, please consider donating 

it to the Library Committee.  

They would love to have it.  


